HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS TAKING KIRKWOOD COURSES FALL 2011-2012

Kirkwood Community College FIRST DAY OF CLASS August 22, 2011

All WHS students taking a Kirkwood College course in the fall with a Kirkwood instructor at the
Kirkwood building (PSEO) is expected to begin that course on August 22, 2011, on their first
day of class. If you have any questions about your course you can contact Kirkwood anytime at
653-4655 or contact your high school counselor. High School counselors will return to their
offices on August 17th.

Washington Community School District FIRST DAY OF CLASS August 25, 2011

Any WHS student taking a Kirkwood credit course at WHS with a WHS instructor (academy or
concurrent) will begin that course on August 25th with all other WHS courses.




